
 

 

 
 
Thank you to everyone who has ordered Hot Lunch through Munchalunch! We will 

continue to not sell pizza and other food on the day of hot lunch. Orders must 
be done on Munchalunch ahead of time. So, please order your child’s lunch on 
Munchalunch, or pack them a lunch.  

 

Pre-order Hot Lunches at: https://munchalunch.com/schools/NorthRidge 
 
Please note: The order must be fully paid (VISA/MasterCard) by midnight 7 days 
before delivery. Please keep this in mind if ordering weekly. No late orders/payments will be 

accepted. *Important *Check your email to confirm payment went through – your 
child’s order is not complete until paid, and he/she will not receive their lunch. You will 
receive an emailed receipt upon payment.  
 
 
 

Upcoming Hot Lunches  
 
Pizza Hut Thursday, Mar 31 *Online order closes midnight Mar 24 
 
Mucho Burrito Thursday, Apr 7 *Online order closes midnight Mar 31 
 
Fresh Slice & TCBY Thursday, Apr 14 *Online order closes midnight Apr 7 
 
Subway & Kernels Thursday, Apr 21 *Online order closes midnight Apr 14 
 
Pizza Hut Thursday, Apr 28 *Online order closes midnight Apr 21 
 
Mucho Burrito Thursday, May 5 *Online order closes midnight Apr 28 
 
Fresh Slice & TCBY Thursday, May 12 *Online order closes midnight May 5 
 
Subway & Kernels Thursday, May 19 *Online order closes midnight May 12 
 
Pizza Hut Thursday, May 26 *Online order closes midnight May 19 
 
Mucho Burrito Thursday, June 2 *Online order closes midnight May 26 
 
Fresh Slice & TCBY Thursday, June 9 *Online order closes midnight June 2 
 
 
**If your child is away on a hot lunch day, you can either pick it up from the child’s classroom at 11:30 
or it will be donated to another child in need of lunch. There are no refunds once the order cut-off has 
closed.              Questions or want to volunteer?? Please e-mail: surreynorthridgepac@gmail.com 
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